Liverpool security business fined
£50,000 for breaching the Private
Security Industry Act

A security firm run by two brothers from Liverpool has been fined £50,000 for
offences against the Private Security Industry Act 2001.



http://www.government-world.com/liverpool-security-business-fined-50000-for-breaching-the-private-security-industry-act/
http://www.government-world.com/liverpool-security-business-fined-50000-for-breaching-the-private-security-industry-act/
http://www.government-world.com/liverpool-security-business-fined-50000-for-breaching-the-private-security-industry-act/

